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From the Principal’s Desk 

Hi everyone. 

Yes, the holiday season is upon us once again. Can I take this 
opportunity to thank everyone who has contributed to our 
wonderful, little school during 2020.  

Firstly, to the families who have joined us online and at 
school for special occasions and learning activities. We have 
appreciated your input into all celebrations and look 
forward to your ongoing support during 2021. At this time, 
could I also welcome the families of our new students, 
Ryder, Hudson, Alec and Kaylee.  

To our teaching and administrative staff, thank you for your 
dedication and commitment to the students, families and 
the wider community during the year. A special thank you 
also to Mr Bradford who will retire this year. You have given 
so much over the three and a half years in which you have 
served our school. Best wishes for your retirement and we 
hope you enjoy the many trips you have already planned for 
the years ahead with your family. 

Finally, I would like to wish everyone an enjoyable Christmas 
break. We hope you have a wonderful time with family and 
we look forward to seeing you all back at Coolongolook 
Public School in the New Year. School resumes on Friday 29th 
January. 

 
Jason Tindall 
Principal 
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CALENDAR 
TERM 4 WEEK 10 (14 – 18 NOVEMBER)  

Monday   
Tuesday   
Wednesday Big Buzz 
                                Last Day of School 
Thursday Staff Development Day 
Friday Staff Development Day 
TERM 1 WEEK 1 (25 -29 JANUARY) 

Monday                 
Tuesday  Australia Day 
Wednesday  Staff Development Day 
Thursday Staff Development Day 
Friday Students return to school      

 

P&C News 

 

 

Next P & C Meeting 
Tuesday 2 February @ 5pm 

AGM 
Tuesday 16 February @ 5pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Aussie of the Month 
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K-2 Classroom 
In these last days of Term 4, Year 1 have been building their 
recycled robots from card board, boxes, paper towel rolls, 
buttons and various other things. They have done a fantastic 
job and all had a great time. We also completed our science 
experiment by digging up the rubbish we buried. We were 
amazed at what had decomposed and what hadn’t. Year 1, 
along with 3-6 had a fabulous time at the dance and 
sleepover too! 
 
Our Robot Buddies 

Natalie – Her name is Addison and she has a belly that can 
store secret money. She moves on two wheels, she has no 
arms but she has an antenna as a weapon. 

Brock – My robot’s name is Frank. He has a pick axe which 
can turn into a bow and arrow and he can fly. If someone 
tries to attack him, he will shoot them in the eye with his 
bow and arrow. 

Xavier – My robot’s name is Bobby. He is a teacher robot. 
He has a ruler in his hand and if you be naughty he will 
smack you on the bottom. 

 
Sleepover 

Brock – My favourite thing about the sleepover was to go 
to sleep because the air mattress was so soft and I 
snuggled into it! And I loved the ice-creams! 

Ellijah – My favourite thing was the dancing, watching the 
movie and going to sleep. 

Natalie – My favourite thing was the same as Ellijah, but I 
loved how Mr T was not snoring, I got the best night sleep 
ever!! 
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Xavier – I liked the Rodeo dance and ‘Old Town Road’ song. 
I liked the movie, the ice-creams and sleeping in the 
classroom. 

Mr Martyn.  
K-2 Teacher 
 
3-6 Classroom 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

3-6 Report  

Everyone enjoyed the school sleepover.  

Lots of fun games. The rodeo disco, movies and not to 
forget all the fantastic food. Sausage sizzle, choc top ice 
creams, hot chips and bacon and egg rolls.  

We all returned to school the next day after walking 
over the bridge and around the headland at Forster. A 
play in the park and of course the movie, Cats and Dogs 
3.  

What a great school activity as everyone remembered 
our school values of Respectful, Safe and being Switch 
On.  

Everyone is to be congratulated, especially the 
older students, on their fantastic attitude and 
behaviour towards our younger students.  
 
Mrs Donnelly 
3-6 Teacher 
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Thank You 
To all of the local business and organisations that  

have kindly helped our small school this year. 
 
 

Bulahdelah Show Society Rotary Club of Great Lakes 

Coolongolook Sewing Club 
Coolongolook Hall Committee 

 

Club Forster 
Forster Bowling Club 

 

Nabiac Hotel Social Club 
Gordons Mill 

 

Butterfingers 
Wallamba CWA 

 

Great Lakes Aquatic Centre Nabiac Bakery 

   
 Now home delivering! 
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